

Prof. Dr. S. B. Mujumdar M.Sc. Ph.D.

Founder & President

(Awarded 'Padma Bhushan' by President of India)

19th May 2017

Dear Ms. Ritu,

I am thankful to you for sending me a copy of 'Expressions'. It was indeed a pleasure and a pride for me to see the wonderful work that you have been doing for the children of rural India.

Your devotion, dedication and determination to the cause of rural education deserves admiration and appreciation.

May God bless you!

Warm regards to Prakash.

Yours sincerely,

(S.B.Mujumdar)

Mr. Ritu Prakash Chhabria

Managing Trustee,
Mukul Madhav Foundation,
Harmony, 5, ICS Colony,
Ganeshkhind Road, Pune – 411 0078